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Walmsley News 
Friday, 9th February 2024 

 

NSPCC Numbers Day 

We have raised a fantastic amount of £289.59 for the NSPCC.  Thank you to everyone who 

contributed to this total. 
 

February Half Term 

We break up for February half term on Friday 16th February at 3:30pm and return to school 

on Monday 26th February. 
 

School Meals 

School meals for the next half term will be £59.28.  If your child would like to change their 

meal choice for next term, please email the school office before Thursday, 15th February so 

changes can be made. 
 

What’s happening in the news this week?  Should we learn sign language at school? 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
 

Date for your Diary… 

 Travelling Science Experience for the whole school 

Wednesday 28th February and Thursday 29th February 

To help cover the cost of this experience, if you have not already done so, we are asking 

for a £2 contribution for each child please.  Payment is via our School Gateway App. 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

 World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 

 World Book Day Book Fair - Wednesday 20th March to Tuesday, 26th March (more 

information to follow after half term) 
 

Notices 
 

NHS February Newsletter - Information for parents and schools 

The focus of this month’s Newsletter is Measles and the MMR Vaccination 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
 

Citizens Advice - Need energy advice? 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
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Saving Threads Collection 

 

If you have anything to donate to help raise money for our school PTA, these can be brought 

to the school office on the dates below, ready for a 9:00am collection or please contact Saving 

Threads direct: 
 

 Monday, 26th February 

 Monday, 4th March 

 Monday, 11th March 

 Monday, 18th March 

 Monday, 25th March 
 

Strikerz Soccer Camp - February Half Term 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
 

Walmsley Parish Notices 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
 

 Lent Course 2024 - starting Monday, 12th February at 7:00pm 

 Christ Church Walmsley Eco-Day! - Saturday, 17th February - 10:00am to 4:00pm 

 Walmsley Live Lounge 2 - Saturday, 17th February at 7:00pm 

 Band & Choir Concert - Saturday, 24th February at 7:00pm 

 The Turton Moorland Team presents ‘Glitter Ball 2024’ - Friday, 24th May at 7:00pm 

 

Our wonderful PTA sponsors… 
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